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Hull Public Schools 
 

PHYSICAL EXAMINATIONS OF STUDENTS 

 

Students are required to have a general physical examination upon entering school and then 
again during grades 3, 7 and 10. The results of the examinations will be a basis for determining 
what corrective measures, or modifications of school activities, if any, should be recommended. 
A record of all general physical examinations and recommendations will be kept on file at the 
school. 

Students participating in Hull High School athletic program are required to have a current 
physical examination on file prior to participation in accordance with MIAA guidelines.  

Sports physicals will be offered by the school physician once a year to students who are unable 
to see a physician of their own.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


